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5 July 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Academisation and Final Report 

The Governors would like to thank the school community for their participation in the formal consultation 

held from 19 April 2022 to 3 May 2022, regarding the proposal for Easthampstead Park Community School 

to convert to an academy within the Kings Group Academies trust. 

 

Our school is a community school and we are committed to working with parents, carers and the wider 

community. We thought it is important that everyone could ask questions, explore the proposal in more 

detail with us, and be involved in the consultation.  

 

The response to the survey was overwhelming with a vast number of questions being raised.  Thank you 

for your participation. Details of the questions and the responses are available on our website 

https://www.epschool.org/parents/academy-consultation/. 

 

The full report of the consultation outcome has been finalised and published on the school’s website: 

https://www.epschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/EX21-05.01-Consultation-Final-Report.pdf. 

 

I am therefore writing to inform you that the Governing Body of Easthampstead Park Community School 

met on Monday 20 June 2022, Governors reviewed the survey, responses and the final report.  All of your 

views were considered, before a decision was made.  

 

Governors voted and formally took the decision, based on the findings, that the school will convert to an 

academy and join Kings Group Academies Trust on or after the 1 September 2022, however please be 

aware the date will be determined by how long the process of conversion takes, working alongside the 

Local Authority who currently operate the school. We will let you know when the process has been 

finalised. 

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support, shaping the future of our school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

      
Mrs R Rastall      Mr M Hooper  

Chair of Governors      Vice Chair of Governors 

(on behalf of the Governors of Easthampstead Park Community School). 
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